
                                     STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:  September 24, 2014  
       
RE:  819 Elizabeth Street (permit application #7099) 

 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Avocado tree.  A site 
inspection was done on September 19, 2014 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species: Avocado  (Persea americana)                        

     



 



 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 

                      
 
 



Diameter:  21”  
Location:  80%   
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 20%  (very poor)   
Total Average Value = 66%   
Value x Diameter =  13.8 replacement caliper inches 
 
Recommendations:  Recommend approval of the removal of (1) 

Avocado tree located at 819 Elizabeth Street, to be replaced with 13.8  

caliper inches of FL#1 native dicot or fruit trees. 
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